
09/08/2021 

MR Dave Smith 
Palm grove RD 
Avalon NSW 2107 
Davesmith32@gmail.com 

RE: DA2021/1164 - 521 Barrenjoey Road BILGOLA BEACH NSW 2107

I believe this should not go ahead purely for the massive chaotic disruption it will cause to 
traffic in and out of the beaches.

We already suffer from big congestion around the bends during the day eapically at peak hours 
with lots of trade traffic and city workers heading out and in. This development will only cause 
huge delays and frustration for the locals. 

I really don’t think there should be any houses built on that stretch of road one for the local flora 
and fauna and to keep the headland looking natural and also from a safety point of view 
building a driveway right into where cars line up for the roundabout on a blind bend js just 
asking for an accident.

Not to mention there is barely any room on surrounding streets for parking as it is let alone with 
20 Utes and trucks ramming in every day.

Do what’s best for the greater community and reconsider this proposal. 
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